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Important Retirement
Plan Update

Good News: Your Vanguard 403(b) Account Payment Will Process Early

As we've previously shared, your Vanguard 403(b) Services account is migrating to the Ascensus
recordkeeping and administrative services platform over the weekend of November 10. To ensure
there are no delays to your scheduled November installment payment (typically processed
between November 8-13), we will process your payment a few days early—on November 6.

Once the migration is complete, your payments will continue according to your regular payment
schedule.

For more information about Ascensus and the recordkeeping platform change, visit your participant
migration website anytime by going to: https://nu5-transition.retsupport.com/participant/

We look forward to welcoming you and helping you continue saving for a better future.
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